
DFA HELP DESK PROCESS & PROCEDURE 

The DFA Help Desk will operate as normal.  For assistance, please email fcdsu.help@state.nm.us for any 
issues related to SHARE or DFA equipment and infrastructure. 
 
I will be on site daily for the duration of this closure.  Our DFA-IT Team will begin to work remotely this 
week and we will continue to provide the quality service and support during this time. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience.   
 
Joseph R. Baros, Jr. 
Chief Information Officer 
State of New Mexico 
Department of Finance & Administration 
Bataan Memorial Building 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
Cell #(505)795-4870 
Phone #(505)827-5084 
Email: joseph.baros@state.nm.us 
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